
Education Day Raffle 
 
 
Chemeketa Park, through the leadership of a small group of your neighbors, has been able to 
have our Park recognized as a Firewise Community for the past two years.   
 
To remain a Firewise community, we are required to continue regular hazardous fuel reduction 
maintenance for our property and participate in an education day every year.   
 
That’s where you come in!   
 
This year, because of the pandemic, NFPA (National Fire Protection Association) is offering 
virtual trainings as opposed to an in person “Training Day”.  Here’s the best part….. 
 
You spend an hour participating in an incredible virtual training on how to keep your house 
safe from wildfire or how to survive and escape from a wildfire.  And for that hour, Chemeketa 
Park will enter your name into a raffle for a gift basket worth millions of dollars!!! ;) 
 
 
Here’s what you need to do….. 
 
 

1) Watch one or both of these webinars: 
 
Fire Adapted Communities: Active strategies for Home Hardening 
https://tinyurl.com/2021adapt  

 
Evacuation and Warnings: How to Survive a Wildfire 
https://tinyurl.com/wildfire2021  

 
 

2) Log your hours by March 31, 2021  at the following website: 
https://tinyurl.com/2021CPVH 

 
 
That’s it!!!  The Firewise group does a tremendous amount of work each year to keep us all 
safe, but they really need YOUR help….in keeping our certification.  Please plan to visit one of 
these webinars. 
 
Thank you for helping to protect our community. 
 

                                                  


